Goonengerry Public School

Newsletter |

We would like to acknowledge that our school sits on Bundjalung \
Country and acknowledge the Arakwal people and pay our respects to PUBLIC SCHOOL
elders past, present and emerging.

Term 2 Important Dates

Last week our school hosted Mrs Whitney from Byron e Wednesday 22 May

Bay Public School for a day of STEM learning. Each of Clubs continue weekly @ 1.45pm
the classes were involved with Robotics and coding
activities. There was lots of fun had by students and
teachers as they all learned together. Our Boulders
class programmed EV3 robots to create tracks and
react to onboard sensors. The Rocks class used
Speros controlled by using Ipads and Ozobots which
the children coded using different coloured marking .
pens. The Pebbles experimented with the Ozobots, Reminders

Spheros and Blu Bots. e (Cindy, SSO, visits every Tuesday
Digital Technology is a new area of teaching and [ERNULERSEUTEMILIM NIRRT
learning in Primary Schools and we were very lucky to IULRSIEELE

" have an ;Qé- : ¢ School Lunches, Fortnightly

e Monday 27 May - Sunday 2 June
Reconciliation Week

e Friday 31 May
School Lunch

District Cross Country




This year will mark 125 Years of the opening of Goonengerry school and we are
planning to celebrate this significant milestone with a “Return to Goonengerry”
day on Saturday September 14. The staff are busy planning activities and we are
asking that any ex students, families or staff contact the school. We would love to
have memorabilia, old photos, stories, report cards to remember how it was and
compare the past to now. A time capsule will be opened on the day with contents

shared and added to for future milestones

P&C MEETING
TONIGHT AT
SCHOOL
5.30PM
ALL WELCOME

Boulders class has had a very busy start to Term 2. In English, we are working on
our focus text Deadly Science: Wild Weather. We have been learning about
extreme weather patterns from a scientific perspective. We are exploring how
authors use different types of sentences to present information like; Declarative,
Exclamatory and Interrogative sentences. Our Maths topic for the next 2 weeks is
Multiplication and Division. Thank you to Symone, our Student Teacher from
Griffith University. She loved being with the Boulders class. As a part of the VoSS '
Science unit Food, Fiber and First Nations, we have started thinking about what a
‘Mindful School Lunchbox’ might look like. This includes food kilometres, healthy
eating, Indigenous food, budgets and food packaging. We will have a Food and
Fibre excursion with Delta Kay later this term to learn more about this. Captain
Disposition is out and about in our classroom, helping us become resilient,
resourceful and reflective learners.




School Student
Broadband Initiative
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The Australian Government are offering free
broadband internet to all families until the end of
2025. Click here to see if you are eligible.
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We have
received some
complimentary

children's

tickets for the
Circus for this

week in
Lismore. If you
would like one,
please call into

the office to
collect.
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https://www.anglicarevic.org.au/student-internet/




